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NEWS RELEASE | FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE | August 9, 2025 

Fargo Fatal Crash 

What: Fatal   

Where: Intersection of 29th Avenue North and Broadway, Fargo, ND 

When: August 9, 2025 – approximately 1:55 p.m. CST 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: Motorcycle vs. Vehicle 

Type of Crash: T-bone   

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Fargo Police Department, Fargo Fire 

Department, Sanford Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 2022 Yamaha Sport Motorcycle 
Driver No. 1: Male, 31, Fargo, Fatality 
Restraints: No helmet in use 

Vehicle No. 2: 2005 Toyota Corolla 
Driver No. 2: Female, 59, Fargo, not injured 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Charges:   Under investigation 

NARRATIVE: On August 9, 2025, at approximately 1:55 p.m., a Toyota Corolla was stopped 
at a red light westbound on 29th Avenue North at Broadway in Fargo. When the light turned 
green, the Toyota entered the intersection. A Yamaha sport motorcycle was traveling 
southbound on Broadway at a high rate of speed and failed to stop for the red light. The 
motorcycle collided with the front passenger side of the Toyota in a T-bone style crash. 
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The motorcycle driver was not wearing a helmet and was ejected from the motorcycle. He was 
transported to Sanford Hospital in Fargo, where he later died from his injuries. The Toyota 
driver was wearing a seat belt and not injured in the crash. 

This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact information: Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447         
    

Notice: Updates to media releases will be posted on the NDHP website: 
https://www.nd.gov/ndhp/ndhp-news 
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